Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
May 3, 2017
Re:      180th Day for Classified Employees – Added to 2017-2018 Calendar 
To maintain consistency across the District, Human Resources recommends that the first day of the 180-day contract year for 2017-2018, for all  school-based classified employees working 180-day contracts, be established as August 15, 2017.
Note: this does not apply to school bus drivers. Their 180th day is achieved via the mandatory “Eight-Hour Update” day. 
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